
 

 

 

 
 

FAO: Programme Officer 

Greater Norwich Local Plan Team 
County Hall 

Martineau Lane 
Norwich 

NR1 2DH 
 

 

BY EMAIL ONLY:  gnlp@norfolk.gov.uk and annette.feeney2@norfolk.gov.uk 
 

 
23847/A3/HL/sl 

3 March 2023 

 
Dear Ms Feeney, 

 
GREATER NORWICH LOCAL PLAN (GNLP) 

EXAMINATION IN PUBLIC – FURTHER UPDATE - MARCH 2023 SESSIONS –MATTER 15 (22ND 
MARCH) 

SITE REFERENCES GNLP2170 (‘LANGLEY NORTH’) AND GNLP2171 (‘LANGLEY SOUTH’), AND 

PINEBANKS AND GRIFFIN LANE, THORPE ST ANDREW 
FURTHER REPRESENTATIONS ON BEHALF OF BERLIET LIMITED  

 
We write in respect of the forthcoming Hearing Sessions in respect of the GNLP, and in response to the 

publication of the Inspectors Matters, Issues and Questions for the March 2023 sessions on behalf of our 

Client, Berliet Limited, to provide further comments and to make representations in respect of the sites 
referred to above, which are in the control of our Client.   

 
We have separated our comments out in respect of the two programmed sessions, with our comments in 

respect of Matter 15 below as follows: 

 
Matter 15 Housing Provision (22nd March 2023) 

 
On 17th January 2002 we updated you as regards the status of the above sites in relation to information 

that was relevant to the consideration of the representations that we had made.  Further to our review 
of Topic Paper D3.2E (Housing Forecasts, September 2022 (Part 2)), we would like to draw the Inspectors 

attention to the following in respect of the above sites:  

 

• Pinebanks and Griffin Lane (Broadland DC planning ref.’s 20160423 and 20160425) - pages 3 and 4 
of Topic Paper D3.2E refer to both of these sites, their implementation, and the current applications 

being considered by South Norfolk and Broadland District Council.  We would comment as follows:  
 






